
Leeds/Bradford Airport Statistics April 2011 
 
 

  Apr-10 Apr-11 
% This 
month % +/- 

Movements         

Scheduled 2,233 2,757 58.36% 23.47% 

Charter 91 126 2.67% 38.46% 

Private/Misc 1,575 1,841 38.97% 16.89% 

Total 3,899 4,724   21.16% 

          

Passengers         

Scheduled 175,607 251,858 93.76% 43.42% 

Charter 8,727 13,877 5.17% 59.01% 

Transit 1,483 2,877 1.07% 94.00% 

TOTAL 185,817 268,612   44.56% 

          

International 157,042 239,400 90.09% 52.44% 

Domestic 27,292 26,335 9.91% -3.51% 

          

MOVING ANNUAL 
TOTAL 2,518,173 2,879,658   14.36% 

 
An absolutely amazing month.  International passengers increased by 52% when compared to a 
year ago. Even Charter passenger numbers increased by 5% and scheduled movements increased 
by 3% and charter movements by 38%.  We are on course for a record breaking year! 
 
There were only TWO routes that showed a decreased, unsurprisingly Sharm-el-Sheikh (-16%) and 
also Treviso in Italy (-0.61%). There were SEVEN routes that showed an increase in excess of 100%, 
with the best being Fuerteventura (+277%), Geneva (+156%), Tenerife (+136%) and Barcelona 
(+138%). Interestingly 5 routes didn’t operate this year (Carcasson, Perpignon, Tel Aviv?, Gerona 
and Monastir in Tunisia). There were 5 new routes as well. 
 
Domestic flights have become rather insignificant, accounting for less than 10% of the total 
passengers. Surprisingly SIX routes showed an increase, these being Plymouth (+166%), Belfast 
international (+36%), Belfast City (+30%), Glasgow (+18%), Edinburgh (+6%), and Southampton 
(+2%). Aberdeen, Gatwick and Newquay (except 6 passengers) didn’t operate this year and if you 
exclude these routes we had a healthy 20%+ increase. 
 
There were no diverts at all. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Reference: CAA Statistics website  Produced by Alan Sinfield 


